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‘Maths is so different from when I went to school!’ 
  
Sounds familiar? 
Are you interested in a course that shows you how maths is  taught in school and how you can help your child? You can brush  up on your own skills too and work towards an adult maths  qualification! 
If your answer to all the following statements is ‘yes’ then this Family Maths course is definitely for you! 
• I would like to find out more about the maths curriculum  and how it’s taught in school today 
• I would like to find out how I can support my child’s  
maths learning in school and at home 
• I would like to brush up my own maths skills 
• I am keen to work towards a Functional Skills Maths  
qualification 
Taking place online, every Tuesday morning (excluding the  school holidays) 
4th January 2022 – 29th March 2022, 9:15am – 11:45am 
To book a place on this course, please email  
nina.hallmark@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk by Wednesday  15th December. The course will run on Microsoft Teams and  once you have signed up, your tutor will be in touch to discuss  details. 
Please note:  
• So that we can offer this course free of charge, you will be required to  complete some paperwork.  
• You will need to use a device that has a working video camera, which must  be turned on for the entirety of the course.  
• You will also need access to stationery during each session: pen, pencil,  paper, ruler, compass, protractor and calculator. 
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